
Dear delegates, 

 

We, the Board of the EBSF, are very pleased to announce that the FFT Steering Committee has 

decided to organize the European Benchrest Championship 2022 at the CNTS range of Chateauroux, 

France. 

The official dates will be communicated as soon as possible, but the FFT Steering Committee 

announced that in early October the competition will be held. 

Please communicate as delegate this news to your members and arrange if applicable the 

qualifications for your country for the teams and the participants. 

The new EBSF rulebook and new Championship manual will be available on short notice. Plan is to 

have them ready at the time the official EBC 2022 dates are announced.  

We as the board have to thank all at the FFT Steering Committee and in particular Mr. L. Artaud for 

his efforts to make this all possible. 

On behalf of the board of the EBSF, 

 

P. Trautig   K. de Jongh 

President   Secretary 

 


